
 

All Around the World 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Our topic next term will be ‘All around the World’. The children will be 

able to compare different parts of the world, name ways to help look 

after the planet and know who Amelia Earhart is. 

In Maths, we will continue to encourage children to share fairly and 

recognising and making equal groups. We will also provide opportunities 

for children to replicate simple constructions, models, real places, and 

places in stories, prompting them to use positional language to describe 

where objects are in relation to other items. 

In English, key text will include Someone swallowed Stanley, the 100-

decker bus, Martha Maps it Out, The Pirates Next Door and The 

Lighthouse Keepers Lunch. Along with a range of non-fiction books. 

We will change all children’s books on Monday and the timetable remains 

the same as term 5 – PE on Mondays and outdoor learning in our forest 

area on Wednesdays. 

Please support your child by reading 4 times a week at home and 

completing their spellings. This is in their blue spelling book. Spellings 

include red words and words with sounds they have learnt. 

If you would like to do any home learning with your child during the 

half term holidays, why not use Google Earth to explore where you live 

and look up places you would like to visit; talk about places around the 

world you have visited, or places that family members or friends live; or 

look at the places on a map and talk about ways to travel. If you go 

on holiday, send a postcard to school to show where you went! Please 

don’t forget to upload any photos / videos to us through Tapestry as we’d 

love to see what you’ve been up to. 

As always, please see us if you have any queries or concerns.  

Happy holidays! 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Jones 


